
As we commence a new 6-week teaching series ‘Living in the Light of
the Resurrection’, please pray for Si as he preaches on the theme
‘Jesus is Alive’ from Luke 24:1-12 at all three services today.

Please uphold the various members of our Operations & Admin team
– Andy, Chris, Laura, Caroline, Jackie, Jacob, Mark and Nubil – who
all work hard behind the scenes to keep the church functioning. Give
thanks for their dedication and togetherness.

Please continue to pray for Sue and her faithful team of staff and
volunteers at the Coffee Shop as they serve their customers each day,
giving thanks for their commitment to this valuable community
ministry.

A new 6-week Kintsugi Hope Wellbeing Group commences this
evening. Please pray that all participating in this shared journey will
gain support and understanding, and be equipped with tools that will
enable them to become more resilient. Uphold Jess and Abbie in
prayer as they lead the Kintsugi ministry here.

Prayer update from Holy Trinity Stapleton: Easter celebrations were
very special, with all of the congregation learning sign language for
Hallelujah on Easter Sunday. Some regular new people have joined,
plus a new-born arrival in Easter week! The church have joined in
with the local community group campaigning for buses to return to
the Stapleton village route.

Our MPM, Katia Rocks, is currently undergoing preventive
chemotherapy treatment, following the removal in December of a
malignant intestinal tumour. Please pray that the treatment process
would proceed smoothly, for minimal disruption to her routine, and
strength to fulfil her church and family commitments.

As the war in Ukraine continues with no end in sight, please continue
to ask for God’s protection for the Ukrainian citizens, who have
suffered greatly over the past two years, and for a peaceful resolution
to the conflict.


